From: Chuyang W < > Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2024 9:07 PM

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Comment on A-2024-0133

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting.

Application number: A-2024-0133

Property address: 12 garrison square, Brampton

To whom it may concern,

My name is Chuyang, and I live at 9 Garrison Sq, Brampton. I give the authorization to the city to post my correspondence on the agenda.

I do not want to the owner of 12 garrison square to build a separate entrance at the side yard, and totally not agree to extend the driveway as it shows in the letter.

First of all, it's a bungalow house, which is not suitable for multiple families live there.

Secondly, the existing driveway is spacious enough to park two cars, we don't need to add more traffic in this dead end area, because we have lots of kids playing and living here, and we don't have a sidewalk from each side.

Thirdly, it seems like a rental property by numbers of people coming in and out. There are always loud noises late at night in their front yard. We all want to enjoy our evening after a long day.

We are welcome to whoever wants to live here and enjoy the quiet neighborhoods including all the beautiful parks, but not for someone doesn't care about the community but makes money from the rent.

Let's keep our neighborhood safe, quiet and nice to live. Thanks you all!